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For many years, our Annual Awards Banquet has been held in January at 

the Pebble Creek Golf Resort in Goodyear. There has been growing 

dissatisfaction among the membership with this venue. Rationales for this 

change range from shifting the venue location to a centralized Phoenix area 

location, a lunch vice a dinner event, and the price of the meal.  

The Perch Base Board of Directors (BOD), in response to these concerns, 

created an Ad-Hoc committee to explore new options for our Annual 

Awards Banquet event. To understand the pulse of the membership 

regarding this issue, the Ad-Hoc committee has developed a questionnaire 

to ascertain membership’s position on this issue and to gather data to assist 

them with developing recommendations to the BOD. 

There is a survey questionnaire recently added to the Perch Base webpage 

to gather the required data. The BOD is asking every member to participate 

in the survey and make sure your name is on the questionnaire.  Your 

feedback is very important and will assist the Ad-Hoc committee in 

developing a report to BOD.  Please complete the survey by June 6th, 2025, 

prior to the Jun BOD meeting. 

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and 

does not require a response. Respond by completing the questionnaire on 

our website. 


